Upper Canada Cyclones
Kemptville, ON
KOG 1J0

September 9%, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,

Is a volunteer with the
Upper Canada Cyclones AAA Hockey Association and as required by hockey Canada a
police check/vulnerable sector screening will be necessary for this volunteer to continue
to be involved as a volunteer with the above noted hockey association.

All bench Staff (Coaches, Assistant Coaches, Trainers and Managers) will require a
police check/vulnerable sector screening. Volunteers who will not be directly involved in
a one-on-one capacity with our hockey players will require a simple police check.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the undersigned at
(613) 715-1392.

The position this volunteer holds is:

Sincerely, -

/
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Victor Galea, President o
Upper Canada Cyclones Association



